
POSITIVE HAPPENINGS – November 7, 2022, BOARD MEETING 

 

Mr. Shannon Yeager – Beaty-Warren Middle School 

Beaty is very busy with our PBIS programs and planning positive interactions for our students! In the month of October, 

we hosted a tailgate party for our last home football game, which happened to be a Beaty White vs. Beaty Blue game. At 

the tailgate, students stayed after school for a tailgate picnic dinner and then played cornhole, ran an obstacle course, 

colored pictures, and played games at Beaty. Then, the students headed to the field to watch the game and cheer on their 

classmates! We had fun events during school using our PBIS points, too!  

We held a fall carnival on October 28th and students were able to spend their FIRE points on various activities, such as 

swimming at the YMCA, trick or treating at Kinzua Healthcare, and fall painting.   

During advisory, we compete with other advisory classes for team building. In September, we held a change war and 

raised over $1,400 for St. Jude's Children's Hospital. Our advisory Challenge for October was pumpkin carving! We had 

lots of great pumpkins up for vote!  

Our 7th graders travelled to Penn State Behrend for a learning day with fun technology, including building circuits and 

building ships! We also were featured in Warren Times Observer for having our therapy dog, Hero, and for painting under 

the bridge after it was ruined this summer with graffiti! 

Beaty also recognized 16 students who received a Golden Ticket from a teacher for standing up to harassment and 

bullying during the month of October.    

 

Mr. Brian Reynolds – Eisenhower Elementary School 

Mrs. Ericka Alm – Virtual Academy 

Ms. Nikki Nichols – Sheffield Area Elementary School 

 

Mr. Glenn Smith – Sheffield Area Middle High School  

The SAMHS Volleyball Team competed in the first round of the PIAA Playoffs.  While they did not come out victorious, 

it was a great experience and a good building block for future competition.  

Mr. Bulicz and his Ancient World History class are immersed in a project that involves them mummifying Cornish hens.  

The students use a mixture of salt and baking powder to remove the moisture from the birds.  After 40 days, the process is 

finished, and students engage in a culminating project of placing the mummified hens in decorated sarcophagi for a 

ceremony.  

Ms. Jennifer Hobbs– Warren Area Elementary Center 

The month of October has brought plenty of fun to both students and staff at Warren Area Elementary Center!  Weekly 

PBIS Bucket Filler recognitions have continued, along with a live bucket filler assembly that was held on Friday, October 

21st, featuring the WAHS Football Team in honor of Senior Night.  Principal Bucket Filler lunches have also continued with 

Mrs. Hobbs and Mrs. Harris having lunch with  3rd grade students and Mr. Knisley’s AS students during the month.  Fall 

Festival at WAEC was held on Thursday, October 6th, and featured a variety of activities including the Scholastic Book 

Fair, bounce houses, games, snacks, and the opportunity for parents and community members to view students’ work 

hanging in the hallways.  With Halloween just around the corner, students and staff are looking forward to a variety of 

planned activities, including individual mini pumpkins purchased by PTO to be distributed to each student on Friday, 

October 28th, 2022.  Classroom parties featuring donuts and cider prepared by our Nutrition Department and purchased by 

PTO will be held on Monday, October 31st.  Students who elect to have a school lunch will also have a special “dirt and 

worms” surprise on their cafeteria treat to enjoy on Monday October 31st also coordinated through Nutrition.    

 

 



Mrs. Amy Stimmell – Warren Area High School  

Some of the students in the WAHS Autistic Support program have paired up with a few students from Beaty Middle School 

as pen pals. On a bi-weekly rotation students will be writing to each other to get to know one another and share the ins and 

outs of high school. This will give all students involved practice with letter writing, revising, and editing, and making new 

friends.  
 

Lydia Balas was chosen out of nominees from 17 local school districts as the first ever C.L.A.S.S. Act Emerging Leader 

recipient.  This award recognizes students for their achievement inside of school and their contributions in the local 

community.  Lydia was surprised by Superintendent Amy Stewart and District Administrator Jeff Flickner along with news 

crew from Lilly Broadcasting on a live news segment on the 12:00 news with the award and a scholarship presentation for 

$1000.  Lydia will also be in the running for a $5000 scholarship to be awarded later.  Congratulations to Lydia for this 

excellent achievement! 

 

Mr. Jim Evers – Warren County Career Center 

Protective Services assisted Virtual Academy with planning of the Honor Flight event's vehicle traffic, interior & exterior 

safety and security of the attendees.  

Building Construction is currently working with McKissocks to build the Santa Letters mailbox. 

Health/Medical Assisting recently went to Great Lakes college to view their various health-related programs. 

The WCCC will be sending 5 programs to the 8th grade Career Day on November 8: Machine Tech, Auto Body Collision, 

Information Technology, Marketing and Protective Services. 

Mrs. Elizabeth Kent – Youngsville Elementary School 

 

Parent volunteers were able to come into the classroom for holiday celebrations.  This along with a treat provided by our 

PTO, a parade down 2nd St, and different classroom activities, made more a great Halloween.   

Teachers are utilizing the STEM Lab in grades 3-5 to support increasing Science standards. 

 

Mrs. Amy Beers – Eisenhower Middle High School 

Eisenhower Football has a perfect record of 10-0, earning them a first week bye going into playoffs (either Nov 11 or 12).  

We are very excited for them!  Our volleyball team and both soccer teams went to the playoffs this fall as well.  Our 

marching band is 5th in the State and is headed to the Atlantic Coast Championships on March 6th and 7th.  We are finishing 

up the first quarter of the school year in a positive and productive way and look forward to continuing a successful pattern. 

 

Mr. Paul Crider – Youngsville Middle High School 

YMHS Band was crowned Region 8 Champions! 

YMHS celebrated homecoming on Oct 8th, Mela Jenkins and Logan McDonald were King and Queen. 

 

 

 


